
 
 

        
                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

Election’s Are Over –  
Now What?  

 
Dr. Deborah Ann Turner, 
President of LWVUS, 
encourages us to read the blog 
post by Lilly McGee on the 
LWVUS website.  There is 
much more you can do to 
defend the issues that matter 
most even after you’ve 
submitted your ballot.  For 
example, fight post-election 
mis- and disinformation.    
 
Please read more: 
 
  Post-Election Action! 
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Make Your Voice Heard on the Future of the LWVGH 
 

Planning the League’s future is an important goal we have this year. While our strategic planning 
project is well underway, we still need more of your feedback to help us define our path forward. 
With that in mind, we thank those of you who have responded to the membership survey thus far. 
We urge members who have not yet provided responses, to do so now by clicking the link below. 
 

Your comments on how you feel about the League and where it may go are critical components of 
the planning process. The survey will take about ten minutes to complete, and responses are 
anonymous. 
 

November 16th is the closing date for you to make your voice heard. We look forward to hearing 
from you. Thanks in advance for participating. 
 
Survey Link: https://forms.gle/Bx7RVM73etgLqNga7 
 
Questions about the LWVGH Strategic Planning Project or the survey can be directed to  
Debbie Ducoff-Barone at deborah.ducoff.barone@gmail.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

Calendar Reminders 
 
Nov 16    Impact of the  
               Election webinar 
Nov 22    CT State House 
               Conversations at 
               Noon:  
               Witness Stones 
               Project: Telling the 
               Stories of the 
               Enslaved Across 
               Connecticut 
Jan 4      CT General 
               Assembly Regular 
               Session convenes 

 Oct 1 WH Park 
Road Parade 

Nov 1 Deadline to 
Register to 
Vote & Mail in 
Votes 

Nov 8 ELECTION DAY! 

Sept 
14 

Secretary of 
State Debate 

Sept 
20 

National 
Voter 
Registration 
Day 

Sept 
27 

1st District 
Congressional 
Debate 

Oct WH Park 

Sept 
14 

Secretary of 
State Debate 

Sept 
20 

National 
Voter 
Registration 
Day 

Sept 
27 

1st District 
Congressional 
Debate 

Oct WH Park 

Impact of the 2022 Election 
in CT - Webinar 

 

Join the CT Mirror for a 
conversation that explores the 
factors that drove the 2022 
election and the 
consequences of the election 
in Connecticut - emerging 
political trends, eroding 
conventional wisdom about 
politics, how the governor and 
legislature will govern, and 
what to expect when the 
legislature convenes. 
 

November 16, 2022, 7:00pm 

  

Panelists: 
- Elizabeth Hamilton, CT 
Mirror Executive Editor 
- Mark Pazniokas, CT Mirror 
Capitol Bureau Chief 
  
The conversation will be 
moderated by CT Mirror's 
John Dankosky. 
 

Register here 

 

LWV MEMBERSHIP 

 

To renew your League 
Membership, update your 
information or ask questions, 
please contact Libby Swietek:   
eswietek@gmail.com  
 

CT Old State House 
Conversations at Noon: 

 

Witness Stones Project: 
Telling the Stories of the 

Enslaved Across 
Connecticut – live 

streamed 

 

November 22, 2022  
 

Additional info here. 
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